TOTAL FEEDBACK RECEIVED
October 14, 2015

Proposed Removal of Stop
E. Washington Ave. at Brearly St.

Please STOP eliminating Bus Stops on the East and North Sides, ESPECIALLY on busy streets like East
Washington, Fordem, North Sherman, Packers, Will St., etc. these streets are loud, messy, dangerous

and slippery in inclement weather.

When | know | will have to not only put up with general inconvenience of bus travel, fellow passengers,

etc., AND walk another block or 2, sometimes it is just too much.

Hi#

Thank you for removing the stop at Washington and Brearly. | appreciate anything that can be done to

prevent pedestrians crossing such a busy street at uncontrolled intersections!
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